
SAC Meeting 

The meeting started at 7:30 in the morning. 

Majorie Williams and Latte Smith approved the minutes from the last meeting. 

 

The meeting started off with the showing of the dress code options. 

It was discussed about the voting about the dress code (SAC members or everyone) 

We may need 75% from the whole school approval if we decide full uniform 

Also, we received input from Mrs. Scott and Mrs. Moran (They both agreed on full uniform 

because there is no clarity in the modified version. They both think it is a lot focusing on dress 

code.) 

 

We took a survey on the options for dress code. The results were Full uniform vs. modified 

dress code. 

 

Treasurer’s Report- Mrs. Moran 

There is $1,197.01 in the SAC budget 

Family Engagement- Mrs. Eanniello 

There are a lot of activities coming up in the next few weeks! Happy Holidays! 

Principal’s Report- Mrs. Price 

The Art Show and Winter Concert was a success! The clean up crew was also amazing, 

everything was cleaned up in 30 minutes!! 

Mrs. Price will be having a meeting about the suggestions for the next one! 

Mrs. Price has been doing things for the teachers, little holiday recognitions. (Candy Canes and 

Teacher Elves) 

 

 



LET’S CELEBRATE! 

Tarpon Springs Fundamental is: 

#40 in the United States, #6 in Florida, #1 in Pinellas County 

 

PTA Board- Dana 

PTA is working on planning; improving their budget, better communication! Many holiday 

events coming up! 

IAC- Mrs. Snare 

IAC has met twice. They have met because of the signing of things and homework. We are 

monitoring the situation. IAC will meet in January for sure. 

Core Issues-  

Car line stuff 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:19 a.m. 


